
Visva-Bharati 

Favauiza 

NOTIFICATION 

This is to inform all concerned that the weekly UPASANA is cancelled from 

21.04.2021 (Wednesday) till further notification due to sudden rise of Covid-19 

Pandemic. 

This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority 

Ref. No: VB/PR-23/ 03 /2021-22 

9-04 -2021 

AssistaDt Registrar 

In-Charge, Function & Festival Unit 
Dated: 17.04.2021
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